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Commission on the
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Commission on the Status of Women
Regular Meeting — August 28, 2019
APPROVED MINUTES

The meeting convened at 6:49PM with Chairperson Leftwich presiding.

ROLL CALL

Present:
Absent:
Excused:

i

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman
Lake

Comments from the Public

= Public attendance: 1
= Public comments: 1

N
Action
Item # 2:

M/S/C:
Ayes:
Absent:
Excused:

i

Item # 3:

M/S/C:
Ayes:
Absent:
Excused:

i

The Commission on the Status of Women approved the agenda for this meeting.

Campbell/Shanoski

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake

The Commission on the Status of Women approved the June 26, 2019 meeting
minutes.

Shanoski/Lu

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake
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Item # 6:

M/S/C:
Ayes:
Absent:
Excused:

N
Item # 6:

M/S/C:
Ayes:
Absent:
Excused:

i

Item # 9:

M/SIC:
Ayes:
Absent:
Excused:

i
Item # 16:
M/S/C:
Ayes:

Absent:
Excused:

The Commission on the Status of Women approved to change the date of the
October meeting from October 23, 2019 to October 28, 2019.

Shanoski/Leftwich

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake

The Commission on the Status of Women elected Jennifer Shanoski as vice-chair.

Leftwich/Campbell

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake

The Commission on the Status of Women created the Ad Hoc Equal Pay Workshop
Subcommittee.

Leftwich/Shanoski

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake

The Commission on the Status of Women adjourned in memoriam of Commissioner
Dru Howard who passed away on August 27, 2019.

Campbell/Leftwich

Campbell, Hughes, Leftwich, Lu, Shanoski, Verma
Freedman

Lake

The meeting was adjourned at 8:26pm in memoriam of Commissioner Dru Howard who passed away on
August 27, 2019.

Respectfully Submitted,
Shallon Allen, Secretary
Commission on the Status of Women



